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From: York Mok, Chairman of HKISPA
Date:  March 4, 2004
Re! Letter of Support for DotAsia Organisation ICANN TLD Bid
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Dear ICANN Board Membars,

On behalf of HKISPA, T am pleased to express our support to DotAsia Organisation to bid for establishing an Asia
Pacific based Top-Level Domain (TLD). We understand that DotAsia Organisation is & non-profit making
organisation which intends to operate in an appropriate structure that can repregent the Asia Pacific community and
ghall serve for the betterment of the Asia Pacific Internet developmant,

Please let this serve as g latter of support. I sitcerely wish you look favourably upon the DotAsia Organisation
proposal. We would also like to express our willingness to corporate with the DotAsia Organisation to promote, Asia
TLD and participate in its development should they successfilly won the bid,

Yours faithfully,

S/ 25y

York Mok
Chaimman of HEISPA

Unit A-E, 13/F, Golden Sun Centre, 59-67 Bonham Strand West, Sheung Wan, Hong Kong
Tel: 3112-8387 Fax: 3113-1002 Email: info@hkispa.org.hk



